
Sierra Nevada Unit - February, 2003 Meeting

Sierra Nevada Unit - April, 2003 Meeting
The April Meeting was held at the Pyramid Lake
Rally on Saturday, April 26th. It was a rather cold
and blustery day at the lake, but we put on winter
clothes and braved the weather to have a pleasant
gathering on the beach. The meeting was attended by
Dianne, Bryan and Virginia Leipper, Fred and Ann
Hersey, and Don and Mary Lou Damoth. The
Leipper’s Airstreams provided the tables for the noon
meal, and a place to retreat to to warm up the
tootsies. Everybody contributed a dish and snacks for
the meal.

Some white Pelicans flew by occasionally to add to
the atmosphere, and a flock of Eared Grebes
cavorted in the water along the beach.

The May meeting will be picnic at Mills Park in Carson
City on Tuesday the 13th, at 1130. Bring a bag lunch and
drinks to enjoy along with the camraderie of the gathering.
Although no reservations are necessary, a phone call to
Diane at 775-972- 9392, or Fred at 775-266-3435 by May
10 would help us with the planning. Check the website
 http://SierraNevadaAirstreams.org

May Birthdays
J. B. Peters - 23rd

May Anniversaries
Bob and Sam Krunwiede - 3rd

Dale and Virginia Leipper - 14th

The next Rally will be June 27th to June 29th, at Boca
Reservoir. (See photo on back) The rally will be on an
informal basis and we hope that every member, guests,
and others will be able to attend. Even if you are unable to
stay for the entire time, we encourage you come by for a
visit whether for a few hours, one night, or whatever fits
your schedule. 

Email Newsletters
In order to save postage costs we would like to email the
newsletter to everyone who has an email address. Please
send email addresses to Don at drdbiker@aol.com.
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